

August 28, 2014

Mr. Jack Chandler Holden Fire Department 1370 Main Street Holden, MA 01520

Dear Jack,

On behalf of the Wachusett Area Chamber of Commerce, I want to thank you and your department for the time and effort you put in to making this year's Holden Days such a success. By all accounts, the 35<sup>th</sup> anniversary celebration was a record-breaker in terms of attendance, vendor participation and entertainment. Even the weather cooperated!

Between the fireworks and Holden Days, it was a busy weekend for your department. As always, public safety was your number one concern. We greatly appreciate your strong presence and your efforts to make these community events safe for all.

We rely on a great number of people within the Town to bring Holden Days to life every year. We thank you, your firefighters and the EMTs for helping to make it happen.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Stanovich Executive Director